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VALE

Farewell vy & Kevin Pritchard
2006

It was sad news to hear that Ivy Pritchard passed away on 27th July 2006, followed
on 31st July by her husband Kevin.

Kevin was a long-time member of the Brookton Group of the Association and has
been a very regular attendee of the Weekend Workshops until illness made this more
difficult. He was a quiet man but a very loyal and enthusiastic member

Ivy has made her presence felt within the Association by making soft toys for the
annual toy appeal. She has been doing this for at least 12 years. Her highest count
was 470 in one year. Ivy was diagnosed with cancer earlier this year, but this did
not stop her sewing her toys. She continued sewing until the day prior to going into
hospital in mid-July. She has made 140 this year. This is an incredible effort for
which she was presented with an Award of Merit in 2005.

Farewell lvy and Kevin. We will miss you.



